
1

Meghan McCalley

From: Carol Everhart
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 2:38 PM
To: Meghan McCalley
Subject: FW: Dewey Beach COVID-19 2020

 
 
Carol Everhart 
President/CEO 
Rehoboth Beach-Dewey Beach 
Chamber of Commerce 
302-227-6446 office 
302-542-7547 cell 
www.beach-fun.com 
 

From: Mayor TJ Redefer <tj@townofdeweybeach.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 1:49 PM 
To: Carol Everhart <Carol@beach-fun.com> 
Subject: Dewey Beach COVID-19 2020 
 

    

 

Dewey Beach COVID-19 2020 
 

 



2

 

In light of the current National and State Emergency mandates we find 

ourselves in uncertain times. 

  

The Town of Dewey Beach is working closely with the State and Federal 

Government to protect all stakeholders, visitors and guests.  
 

 

Dewey Beach Meeting Cancellation  
 

 

Dewey Beach Town Hall  
 

 

Governors State of Emergency  
 

 

Governors First Modification to the State of Emergency  
 

 

 

As we learn more I will do my best to keep you informed. 

  

Take care of one another.  
 

 

  

 

 

302 542-1808 

tj@townofdeweybeach.com  

2400 Coastal Hwy 

Dewey Beach, DE 19971 
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Our mailing address is:  

Mayor TJ Redefer 

2400 Coastal Highway 

Dewey Beach, DE 19971 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.  

 

 
    

 

 


